
Subject: Call for Pre-Budget Submission  

Good afternoon, 

The Ministry of Finance is seeking input from stakeholders on key priorities and ideas to 

inform Ontario’s upcoming 2025 Budget. 

I’m sharing this opportunity to contribute to today as your insights will play an important 

role in shaping efforts to address pressing challenges such as public safety, firefighting, 

corrections, animal welfare, auto theft, justice and bail reform. 

To share your priorities, you are invited to visit the Ministry of Finance’s submission 

webpage at 2025 Budget Consultations. Submissions will be accepted until February 3, 

2025. 

Additionally, you’re welcome to share your ideas with me by email with the subject line 

“2025 Pre-Budget Submission.” 

Thank you for your valuable input. 

Best regards, 

Aaron 

Aaron Posner, Stakeholder Relations Advisor 

Office of the Solicitor General of Ontario 

George Drew Building, 18th Floor, 25 Grosvenor Street, Toronto, ON M7A 1Y6 

(647) 283-9662 

 

https://www.ontario.ca/page/2025-budget-consultations

